
 

 
Virtual 
 Open  
House! 
Join us to learn more about  
the general psychiatry residency training program,  
our areas of focus, what it means to be a resident, and 
living in Albuquerque. 
 

Join us at one of the following Zoom meetings: 
Thursday, July 22 6-7:30 pm MST 

 
Thursday, August 19 6-7:30 pm MST 

 
 

 
(Please cut and paste the link: https://hsc-unm.zoom.us/j/92794565718) 

For more information, email adbrito@salud.unm.edu. 


